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March 17, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am a member of the Advisory board at Keiser University because, as a professional that works with people who need to 

increase their income, I applaud Keiser as a high value university. I am impressed by Keiser’s dedication to putting their 

students first.  They prove their value and impact by the high percentage of students placed in their chosen fields 

following graduation. Keiser offers our community true growth opportunities by educating, equipping, and empowering 

students for careers, not just diplomas. Keiser students graduate with career-focused degrees, find jobs in their fields, 

and make immediate contributions to their field, their families, and the community.    

Following a successful Marketing career, I chose to contribute my experience to Christian HELP Foundation, Inc. Our 

non-profit prevents homelessness by helping people find better work and a better life. Our services offer classic and 

creative solutions that improve family income for people living on the brink. We also provide resources to reduce 

expenses and offer spiritual encouragement to those in need.  

Keiser University contributes to the community in meaningful ways. At Christian HELP, we have appreciated the 

collaborative partnership. They have contributed resume reviews for clients at our job fair, run canned food drives to 

stock our community pantry, included us in the Halloween event for the community, and volunteered at our Christmas 

event for clients.  

We are grateful to be associated with Keiser University as we both seek to empower positive community impact. 

Sincerely, 

Tracy Trimblett 

Tracy Trimblett 

 

 

 


